Importance of Attending Rev. Young Hwi Kim's Five-City USA Tour

Michael Balcomb
November 9, 2013

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

I am writing to you from Texas where the youth ministers of our church are now gathered for an amazing
and inspiring revival program!

Although it's wonderful to be here, I'm also very concerned about Rev. Young Hwi Kim's speaking tour
as well. The first event is taking place now in Los Angeles. | know that True Mother is expecting all
members to do our very best to attend this program, just as if she were coming herself. Unless we make a
special commitment to do so, we may fall short of her expectations. | know that none of us wants that to
happen.

So, I'm asking every pastor to make as much effort as possible to encourage all members to attend at least
one of the tour events. And, | humbly ask every member to make this a top priority in the coming week.
Following is the tour schedule:

Saturday, November 9 - LOS ANGELES - 10:00 AM Hilton Hotel, Pasadena, CA (in process)

Sunday, November 10 - SAN FRANCISCO - 10:00 AM, Bay Area Family Church (Sunday Service)

Wednesday, November 13 - CHICAGO - 7:00 PM, Holiday Inn Express, Elk Grove Village, IL

Saturday, November 16 - NEW YORK CITY - 10:00 AM, New Yorker Hotel Grand Ballroom

Sunday, November 17 - WASHINGTON, DC - 10:00 AM, La Fontaine Bleue Hotel, Lanham, MD
(Sunday Service)

Please register to attend at Tour Registration, www.formstack.com/forms/?1617242-300YdenDY2
Let us show True Mother that True Parents' foundation is alive and well in the United States!

Thank you and God bless you.

Dr. Michael Balcomb
President



